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Newsletter
Season's	Greetings	|	December	2021

A	new	year	is	on	the	horizon	and	it	will	bring	with	it	an	important	anniversary:
Transnational	Interreg	cooperation	in	central	Europe	turns	25!	Since	1997
we	have	supported	thousands	of	people	and	organisations	in	our	area	to	work
together	beyond	borders	for	a	better	future	of	all	our	regions	and	cities.	We	want	to
thank	you	all	for	helping	us	in	getting	this	far	and	already	look	forward	to	taking	our
cooperation	forward	with	you	in	2022.	

Sparks:	Get	to	Know	our
New	Funding	Objectives	in
the	Wall	Calendar	2022
The	wall	calendar	illustrates	in	artistic
photo	collages	the	specific	objectives
of	our	new	funding	programme.	At	the
heart	of	each	of	these	objectives	lies
our	vision	for	a	smarter,	greener,	better
connected	and	more	integrated
central	Europe	that	we	will	achieve
through	transnational	cooperation.	If
you	know,	which	band	the
headlines	of	this	newsletter	refer
to,	send	us	an	e-mail	and	win	a
copy	of	the	calendar!

Get	in	touch	and	win	your	copy

Help	is	´Round	the
Corner:	Next	Q&A	Webinar
on	First	Call	Takes	Place
on	18	January
After	the	great	interest	in	our	live	Q&A
webinar	on	the	first	call	for	project
proposals,	we	are	going	to	host	a
follow-up	webinar	on	18	January	2022
to	offer	direct	support	to	all	applicants.
Save	the	date	now,	more	information
will	follow	soon.	The	event	will	again
take	place	on	our	applicant	community.
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Save	the	date

Talk:	We	Are	Looking	for	a
New	Colleague	to	Join	our
Team
We	have	opened	a	vacancy	at	our	joint
secretariat	in	Vienna.	We	are	looking
for	a	project	manager	in	the	field	of
innovation	to	join	our	team.	In	this	role,
you	will	help	us	to	assess	and	monitor
projects	and	provide	guidance	to
applicants	and	beneficiaries.	The
deadline	for	submitting	applications	is
20	January	2022.

More	about	vacancy

Viva	La	Vida:	Our	Office	is
Closed	During	Christmas
Holidays
After	eventful	past	months	with
launching	a	first	new	call	for
cooperation	and	an	exciting	new	year
ahead	of	us,	we	will	briefly	close	our
office	between	27	and	31	December
to	recharge.	We	will	come	back	with	full
force	in	early	January.	Enjoy	your
holidays,	too,	and	see	you	next	year!
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